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Wednesday 11th September 2019 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Extra-curricular Clubs 

I am writing to let you know about the range of exciting extra-curricular clubs that will be running this 

academic year. Please see the attached form which details the essential information about each club. If your 

child would like to apply to participate in a club, please complete the reply slip by Wednesday 18th September. 

Reply slips should be returned to your child’s class teacher or they may be handed in directly to the office. The 

individual leaders of each club will write to you informing you that your child has a place at one of the clubs 

they applied for. This letter will include specific details about the club. Clubs will start in the week 

commencing Monday 7th October 2019.  

 

In summary, all places are allocated at clubs after the return date deadline. In the event of over-subscription, a 

ballot system is used to allocate the places. Those that are not successful at securing a place at their first 

choice of club will be considered for their second or third choice – there is no greater likelihood of securing a 

first choice club by only putting down one option. If you have a query related directly to a specific club, please 

contact the member of staff running that club.  

 

Many of the clubs will end up being split into either two or three groups, with each group attending for part of 

the year. Exactly which clubs this will apply to will only be decided once all replies have been received as 

interest in different clubs varies from year to year. Linked to this, if there is insufficient interest in any club/s 

then it may be the case that it is not viable to run them this year. 

 

When clubs run When clubs don’t run 

7th October – 13th December 

24th February – 3rd July 

  

- Throughout Term 3 

- Parents’ evening weeks 

- Days when school runs Open Classrooms 

I know that children gain considerably from these activities and I do hope your child is able to take advantage 

of the opportunities available. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr T Barr 

Head of Year 3 

http://www.bishoproad.bristol.sch.uk/

